
 

 

A big thank you from Auckland Hockey to all trialists for your efforts and congratulations 
to players selected to represent Auckland in 2025. 
 

 
 
The players listed below have been selected as reserve squad members and will be 
called upon based on team needs in the event of player injuries or sickness. 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
All players selected including non traveling reserves are expected to attend trainings.  
 
With seven weeks remaining before the tournament, player selections may change due 
to injuries or other circumstances. We strongly encourage all players to continue 
training and developing their skills. 


